
 

 

 

 

  

JULY 2021 NEWSLETTER 

FOOTBALL RAFFLE 

Leominster Primary School were delighted to welcome Jarrod Bowen on Friday 25th June to draw the PTA football 

raffle.  Jarrod is an ex pupil of Leominster Junior School and plays for West Ham United.  The winners were as 

follows:- 1. Mrs Rose Styles, 2. Noah (Year 3), 3. Mrs Katherine Evan’s Uncle.  Thank you to everyone who gave 

their support and to Jarrod who gave up his time. We raised a grand total of £401.40 for the PTA. 

YEAR 6 EVENTS 

Year 6 have lots of fun and exciting events to look forward to over the next few weeks.  We want to make their 

last few weeks at Leominster Primary School as memorable as possible!  Year 6 pupils have these events to look 

forward to:- 

• Sports Day 

• Talent Show 

• Rounders followed by a picnic 

• Bowling and mini-golf at the Grove followed by fish and chips from the chippie! 

• Leavers Hoodies 

• Dance Fest 

• Safe Travel Talks 

• Award/Leavers’ Assembly (This assembly will be recorded for Year 6 parents) 

 

30 DAYS WILD IN JUNE 

Years 1, 2 and 3 have been 

taking part in 30 days wild 

in June where we have been 

going outside during the day 

having ‘fun in the wild’.  The 

children have made daisy 

chains, walked barefoot on 

the grass, made art using 

natural materials, made 

butterfly and bird feeders 

and even had a picnic with 

the birds – to name just a 

few!  The children (and 

staff) have loved every 

second of it!  

CONGRATULATIONS 

Congratulations to Ethan of 6S 

who has been selected to play 

County Cricket for 

Herefordshire for the second 

year running.  Ethan has played 

against Shropshire, Glamorgan 

and Staffordshire County 

Cricket Clubs. 

He is in the top 5 in the county 

for wickets taken which 

includes adults.  

Well done Ethan! 

 



 

 

  

VACANCY 

We have a vacancy for a cleaner 

(maternity cover) 12.5 hours per week, 

starting as soon as possible.  Please call 

in for more information and an 

application form. 

 

YEAR 4 MILITARY DAY 

On Monday the 21st of June, we had a Military Day.  MAD were teaching us survival 

skills.  IT WAS FANTASTIC!  We did lots of activities; such as Roasting 

marshmallows, Archery and Obstacle Courses.  My favourite part was the real 

archery with arrows because I was good at it. 

Mason 4NL 

On Monday, we had a Military Day and we had lots of fun activities to do.  We did 

Archery, Obstacle Courses, A mining game, Noughts and Crosses and we toasted 

marshmallows.  My favourite parts were roasting marshmallows and doing archery.  

We all had a really fun day and learnt loads of new things. 

Maisie 4NL 

On Monday 21st June, we had a Military Activity Day on our school grounds. Mine 

and my friends favourite activities were Archery, Roasting Marshmallows, the 

Obstacle Course and the O.P.  It was really good fun to do everything even though 

the activities were a bit dangerous! 

Alfie 4NL 

 

 

 

 

 

INTERNET SAFETY 

PC Anna came in to talk to the year 5 children about Internet 

safety.  

''It was really nice having a professional come in and teach us about 

the importance of staying safe online. We found it interesting to 

learn about the ages of games and we now know to check the age 

first. We learnt that if you post something online, it can stay there 

forever because people can share it and save it. We are now making 

sure that we are always safe online.''  

Zoe and Summer, 5L 

 

 SCHOOL GROUNDS SAFETY 

To ensure safety for you and 

your child on the school grounds 

please can children push bikes 

and scooters, please don’t ride 

them in the grounds.  A reminder 

to follow the red dots when 

exiting the school grounds.  

Thank you. 

 

Here are the results of the 

winning word counts in reading 

for KS2 for the newsletter. 

 In the month of June, these 

were the winning classes and 

the number of words the class 

read: 

3P – 418,549 words 

4NL – 465,371 words 

5BT – 819,158 words 

6S – 1,552,356 words 

 https://www.renlearn.co.uk/su

mmer-learning/ 

By signing up to the following 

link  https://www.renlearn.co.uk

/summer-learning/ 

 children will have access to 

6000 books for FREE! Children 

can log in from 12th July and can 

access books on their reading 

level and take part in challenges. 

 

TASTER DAY – 5L 

5L had a fantastic time on their taster day at Earl Mortimer College. 

First, they created some art with a focus around the Euros - choosing 

particular colours, based on what they learnt. After this, they enjoyed a 

competitive PE session in which they really pushed themselves, showing 

determination, and had great fun. Many of them particularly enjoyed the 

food at break, too! 
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 Autumn 2021 Spring 2022 Summer 2022 

 
Term 
starts 

 
Pupils back Monday 6th September 
 

 
Pupils back Wednesday 5th 
January 

 
Pupils back Monday 25th 
April 
May Day: 2nd May 2022 

 
Half term 

 
Monday 25th October – Friday 29th 
October 
 

 
Monday 21st – Friday 25th 
February 

 
Monday 30th May – Friday 
3rd June 
 

 
Term 
ends 

 
Friday 17th December 

 
Thursday 7th April 
 
 

 
Thursday 21st July 
 

 

Children return to school on Monday 6th September after the Summer holidays.  Please note that parents of 

Nursery children and children who are joining Reception will be sent a separate letter about their start dates.  

The dates above take into account INSET training days for staff.   We hope you all have a lovely Summer.  

Thank you. 

 

SCHOOL TERM DATES 

THANK YOU 

A big thank you to 

Roundabout 

Stationery who have 

kindly donated paper 

and glue sticks to 

School.  These will 

come in very handy! 

Jarrod Bowen from West Ham United 

pictured drawing the Football Raffle .  

Congratulations to the winners and thank 

you to everyone who took part. 

KEEP OUR COMMUNITY SAFE 

Please could we ask you to help keep 

our School community, parents and 

staff safe by the continued wearing 

of face masks on the school site 

(unless you are exempt), please also 

maintain social distancing.  We are so 

close to the end of term and your 

efforts over the past year or so have 

paid off, keeping us safe.  Your co-

operation benefits us all. Thank you. 


